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	Saturday, february 3rd
Winter cabin Fever meeting

The Neshannock Chapter of Trout Unlimited will be holding a Winter Cabin Fever Meeting at Munnell Run Farm on Saturday, February 3rd starting at 10:00am. This meeting is open to the public and chapter members. Come join us and find out what the Neshannock Chapter has planned for the upcoming year. Munnell Run Farm is located 1.5 miles north of Mercer on Rt.58, behind Avalon Springs Nursing Home. Our Fundraising Banquet will be held Saturday, March 24th at the Park Inn by Radisson in West Middlesex. Tickets will be available at the meeting. For more information visit our website at Neshannock-tu.org or call 724-588-4378.

	



	
		Event Agenda

Jeff Giardina local WCO on his work with the Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission
N

Tim Wilson, Fisheries Biologist on the Unassessed Water Program  

Lunch Provided
B
Update on coming Chapter Events

Banquet & Gun Raffle Tickets Available at the meeting
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